
 

 
 
 
 
July 21, 2020 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Re: Request for Extension in Filing Hydro 2000 Inc’s Settlement Agreement EB-2019-0041 
 
Dear Board Secretary 
 
We are writing to advise that while the parties continue to work towards a settlement of the 
application, we are not in a position to file a settlement proposal by the deadline 
today.  Accordingly, on behalf of all the parties, we are requesting an extension of time to file a 
settlement proposal to July 31, 2020. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
Lise Wilkinson, Manager 
Hydro 2000 Inc. 
440 Rue St-Philippe PO Box 370 
Alfred, ON, K0B 1A0 
Phone 613-679-4093 

 


